
NVS Update Friday, November 13, 2020 

 

Dear Nashwaak Valley families, 

 

We had a great week learning outside in the beautiful November weather!  Yes… beautiful November 

weather!  It is so important for both our physical and mental health to get outside, breathe the fresh air 

and move our bodies! 

Looking at the week ahead: 

Tuesday, November 17th – Picture retakes  

Thursday, November 19th –  

• NVS clothing orders are due 

• Java Moose fundraising orders and money are due 

Friday, November 20th – No school for students (PL day for staff) 

 

Nashwaak Valley Home and School: 

Please check your Black Bear’s backpack for the NVS Home and School Java Moose Fundraiser!  All 

orders need to be submitted by Thursday, November 19th.  What a great idea for ‘holiday’ gifts or ‘just 

because’ gifts.  Most teachers LOVE our java!! 

 

Next week is Diversity and Respect Week.  NVS Black Bears will be learning and talking about a few 

specific tenets of Nashwaak Valley School – We Care About Ourselves, We Care About Classmates, We 

Care About Our Community.  It is important to understand that being different is great!  Being you is the 

best thing you can be! Being a kind and caring Black Bear is our motto and our expectation here at 

Nashwaak Valley!  Ms. Martin will be around to share a few storybooks, talk to classes, and have 

conversations.  It will be a GREAT week!  Our Black Bears are amazing! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

 

 


